Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 27, 2020, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: City of Pahokee Parks & Recreation Community Center Cafeteria, 360 East Main Street, Pahokee, FL 33476

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 439843-1-52-01 & 439843-1-52-02

Project Description: State Road 15 Resurfacing Project

from south of Morgan Road to south of Shirley Drive in the City of Pahokee

The project consists of roadway resurfacing from south of Morgan Road to south of Shirley Drive; guardrail replacement; and installation of new signage and pavement markings.

Construction will begin March 15 and is estimated to be completed in late 2020. The estimated construction cost is 3.8 million.

During the informal open house, FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the scope of work, construction schedule, and address questions and comments one-on-one with attendees.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There will be no agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jessica Lewis, FDOT Project Manager, at (561)370-1113 or by email at Jessica.Lewis@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Specialist, at (561)641-6440 or by email at mcruz@corradino.com.
